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My family and I plan to leave the state upon retirement due to the tax on retirement. If 

the state chooses to not tax our retirement we may end up staying in the state. But 

we can’t afford to live in a state that already has a high cost of living and then also 

takes such a large chunk of our retirement from us. 


